
To: Bonnet Shores Fire District Council

From; BSLT Trustees

Date: 2ltBl20ts

Subject: Land Trust Updates

1. The Bonnet Shores Land Trust website has been completed and all Bonnet Shores
residents should take some time and visit the bonnetshoreslandtrust.org. and get a
sense of our mission.
Our new website has information: About - Mission Statement - Conseruing Your Land
by Donating - Key Land Trust Property and Listings We Protect - Is Your Propefi in a
Flood Zone? - About Wesquage Pond Wildlife Refuge - Documents and Meetings - Land
Trust Donors - Trustee Contacts
Residents are also encouraged to make comments and suggestions via the web-site as
well.

2. Through the solicitation campaign by the Land Trust Trustees a donation of vacant land
on LotN/R 620 on Brookfyn Rd. a "paper road" was donated by the Owner of Record
Lisa Marie McGovern of Wanruick, in the memory of the family of Edward J. Pascucci.
This transfer was completed on L2122120L4.

As per the family's request, this donor information has now been added to the web-
site's Land Trust Donors list.


